
MEMO—OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

Date:  April 8, 2015 

To:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Board Presentation for Tradition of Excellence Award 
 

 

 
I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of Education students whose 
accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify the Tradition of Excellence Award.  On Monday, 
April 13, 2015 we will present to the Board of Education the following students. 
 
 
A. Boys Basketball—State Tournament: 
 

Bryan Callaly-Sutter 
Sean Chambers 
Tomas De Lavallade 
Jackson Dreyer 
Bennett Fuzak 
Chandler Fuzak 
Andrew Klaus 

Michael Landi 
Stephen Moyer 
Nathan Navigato 
Ryan Ralston 
Jackson Rocks 
Zachary Samples 
Daniel Santacaterina 

Brandon Schleicher 
Benjamin Stahl 
Zheyuan Tang (Mgr) 
Pace Temple 
Jordan Vedder 
Loudon Vollbrecht

 
The boys basketball team earned an Upstate 8 Conference Championship, an IHSA Regional Championship, 
Sectional Championship, Super-Sectional Championship and finished in 4th place in the IHSA State Finals in Peoria 
on March 20th – 21st.    The boys basketball team is coached by Phil Ralson, Head Coach. 

 
B. DECA State Competition – State Qualifiers: 

  
Jack Berens 
Joshua Black 
Matthew Brent 
Nicholas Carlton 
Evan Curran 
Summer Dworak 
Lauren Flatt 
Taylor Gooding 
Lauren Guido 
Timothy Hope 

Austin Hutchinson 
Jack Johlie 
Alec Keating 
Alexander Lopez 
Elizabeth Markuson 
Nicholas Miller 
Therese Niedbala 
Andrew Peruba 
Jason Peruba 
Samantha Phillippe 

Bethany Rupnow 
Pranita Sarangabany 
Wyatt Shodeen 
Theodore Spiro 
Matthew Sweet 
Thomas Sweet 
Phoebe Trowbridge 
Ryan Ulin 
James Zellmer 
Lane Zimmerman 

 
 These students all qualified and competed in the DECA State Competition held March 12th – 14th in Decatur, Illinois.   

Thomas Sweet and Andrew Peruba placed 3rd for Sports & Entertainment Marketing team event.  Pranita Sarangabany 
and Alec Keating placed 4th in Business Law & Ethics team event.  The DECA advisor is Jamie Dunlap..  

  
Together, these students distinguished themselves, our school and Geneva District #304.  Thank you for this 
opportunity. 


